

19 April 2021

Dear Parents

OAKHURST CAMPUS ONLINE ORDER CODE 6XD Y14 W8K

RE: SCHOOL PHOTO DAY

School photographs for Kindergarten to Year 12 students at the **Oakhurst Campus** will be taken on **Thursday 20th May 2021** commencing at 8:30am.

Primary and Secondary Full Winter Uniform should be worn (including Secondary Blazers and ties, and stockings for girls) and all students presented according to the School Uniform and Student Presentation Policy.

Every student will have an individual photo taken for School records, regardless of whether a photograph package is ordered. Parents are requested to avoid late arrivals, early pickups or appointments for their children on this day.

If you wish to purchase a photograph package, the preferred method is to order and pay online. Package options are enclosed in the attached order envelope. The website is www.advancedlife.com.au. Select your package and order using the Online Order Code 6XD Y14 W8K and pay by credit card. You do not need to return the envelope on the day of photography if making an online order.

If you are unable to order online, you may pay by cash or cheque using the order envelope. **Please send the envelope to School ON Photo Day, not prior.** Complete all required details on the envelope and enclose exact cash or a cheque. Please note that the School Office and the Canteen are not able to provide change.

Special Group photographs will also be taken for:

- Year 6 Graduation
- Primary Debating Team
- Primary Captains and Vice Captains
- Primary and Secondary House Leaders
- Primary and Secondary Student Forum

- School Captains and Vice Captains
- Co-Curricular Captains
- Chapel & Service Captains/Vice Captains
- Christian Ministry Team

After Photo Day, any late orders may still be made but may incur a late fee. Envelopes with cash payment will not be accepted at the School after Photo Day.

Family (Sibling) photographs are not scheduled on this main Photo Day. They are scheduled to be offered on the Co-Curricular Photo Days on the 8th & 9th of September, along with Special Group photographs for Sporting teams and Music Ensembles. Family photographs are available for siblings at the same Campus only. Family (Sibling) photographs can be ordered now, or in Term 3, but must be ordered at least one day prior to the Co-Curricular Photo Days.

Mr Dawson | Principal (Acting)

Attached: AdvancedLife Order Envelope and package options.